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Dear Families,  

I wonder if you’ve been anything like me after Halloween and on the lead up to Christmas… what shall I do 
with this costume or jumper? Next year, items will be too small and there aren’t many opportunities between 
now and then when my children will be dressed as skeletons. They definitely can’t wear last year’s Christmas 
Jumper either – a reminder of how quickly they grow!  

Why don’t you donate them to us and we’ll do the rest! 

As we pack up after Halloween and prepare for Christmas, if you do have any old costumes or Christmas 

jumpers that are not needed, please send them into school. We will store Halloween costumes in 

preparation for next year’s Swap Shop and we will gather Christmas jumpers in preparation for this year’s 
Christmas Jumper Days.  

To help, please ensure they’re washed and placed in a bag showing clearly what size the item is.  

During our Christmas in the Classrooms event, we will set up a Christmas Jumper Swap Shop in our school 

hall so that you can take a look before you leave – all items will be free of charge.  

We hope this helps and we thank you in advance for your cooperation.  

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
  
 

Mr. D Walton-Jonas 
Headteacher   
 
 


